The Joint Control Commission
discussed issues related to the
situation in the Security Zone

At the meeting of 14 November 2024 held in Bender, the Joint Military Command
presented its report on the situation in the Security Zone for the last two weeks.

The Delegation of the Republic of Moldova reported that in the settlements of the
Security Zone, where polling stations were opened, public order measures during the
elections were ensured by the territorial units of the General Police Inspectorate. To
the alert messages received on November 3, the institutions reacted according to the
approved protocols and found that they were false. Thus, there was no need for the
intervention of additional forces on the ground.

During the meeting, the new senior military commander of the Military Contingent of
the Peacekeeping Forces of the Republic of Moldova, Colonel Dumitru Sili, was
introduced.
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